
 

Minutes of Meeting Monday 1st June 2020 - 7pm 

Remote 40 minute meeting via Zoom during Covid-19. 

 

              Present: Hilary Nicholls, Tom Mills, Pat Macleod, Kim Liggett, Paul Taunton, Carol Stewart, 

              Shirley Robinson, Greg Best, Tom Cochrane, Ashleigh Denman, Simon Denman. 

 

1. Apologies: Alan Brown, John Fallows. 

 

2. Reports: Circulated prior to the meeting 

 

3. The Committee thanked Hilary for setting up the meeting via Zoom. 

 

4. Restarting Events – How to restart during the current restrictions. While the club has to wait for 

further confirmation from BOF Mapruns are being run by individuals but no promotion of these is 

being done.  A handful of mapruns are ready to go as soon as we have the go ahead to advertise 

them from BOF. It may also be possible to start urban events at that time but will need further 

discussion.  Mapruns can be fairly easy to manage with social distancing, entrants can self-register 

using registration pens in “clean” box and then placed into a “dirty” box.  Entrants encouraged to 

bring correct payment and place in box, pay online or by phone to the club account. Have sanitizers 

at registration. With Maprun there would not be the usual mass start but could be an open window 

to the start time.  

With regard to league events if and when these can be held again the same issues will need to be 

discussed further regarding registration, payments, start lanes and provision of disinfectant at all 

areas where possible contact.  May have to have separate club tents for registration/start and 

download. 

 

5. Maprunning old League Courses. – Pat is proposing to create some mapruns on some previously 

used forest league courses.  Committee agreed that this is a good idea.  This can be set up in a 

training folder on the Maprun website. 

 

6. Invites to Social – Not discussed at the meeting due to time constraints of the zoom meeting. 

Kim has received some names of former club members and will start to prepare a list.  Committee to 

forward any names they may have. 

 

7. AOB : The question was raised regarding the locations of the JK 2022 and which one NGOC is 

assigned to.  Tom M to check. 

 

8. Date of next meeting – no date set, further meetings may be held more regularly to discuss 

restarting orienteering as and when information is received from BOF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


